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Email 

Vice President Hatcher  
Fair Work Commission 
 
 
chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au 
amod@fwc.gov.au 

 4 August 2016 
 

Dear Vice President Hatcher  

Four Yearly Review of Modern Awards  
AM 2014/196 - Part Time Employment 
AM 2014/197 - Casual Employment 
Re: Higher Education Industry - General Staff Award 2010 
 
We act on behalf of the Group of Eight Universities. 

We refer to the above matters to the direction for final submissions to be filed by 5 August 2016. 

Our clients are filing a final submission but unfortunately are unlikely to be able to do so tomorrow, due to 
illness and seek a short extension to Monday 8 August 2016 to file the submission. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Stuart Pill, Partner 
+61 3 9286 6148 
spill@claytonutz.com 
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